
District: Four 
Meeting Type: Meeting 
Date: Thursday, March 9, 2017 
Time: 1:30 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. 
Location Name: D4-DO2, District Office Conference Room 2 
Street Address: 3400 W Commercial Blvd 
City: Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309 
Purpose:  
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, will conduct a Pond Siting 
Meeting for the CR 510 Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study, which is from 
CR 512 to 58th Ave, in Indian River County, Florida.  The corridor is approximately 5.34 miles 
long.  This project is based on expanding CR-510 from an existing two lane roadway facility to 
one with four lanes.  
 
No formal presentation will be made. This is a working meeting to discuss and assign scores for 
factors that will be used to score potential off-site pond locations. Scores will be determined by 
the FDOT Pond Siting Team.   
 
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, 
disability or family status.  
 
If you need special accommodation under the Americans with Disabilities Act or require 
translation services (free of charge) please contact the FDOT Project Manager, Mrs. Maria 
Formoso, P.E., at (954) 777-4677 at least one (1) day prior to the meeting. Mrs. Formoso may 
also be contacted via email at  Maria.Formoso@dot.state.fl.us. 
 
Primary Contact: Maria Formoso, P.E. 
Primary Phone: (954) 777-4677 
Primary Email: Maria.Formoso@dot.state.fl.us 
Additional Contact: FDOT District Four Public Information Office 
Additional Phone: (954) 777-4090 
Additional E-mail: FDOT-D4PIO@dot.state.fl.us 
Expires: Friday, March 16, 2017 
 

 

	


